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Northeast High School – Academy of Finance
BUSINESS MENTORSHIP PROGRAM 


Are you a business professional who wants to give back to the community?   
Do you yearn to work with the next generation of business professionals? 

We are in need of business mentors for our Academy of Finance students!    We welcome mentors from all industries as you focus on broad, transferrable business skills when meeting with the students. 

Students look forward to collaborating and learning from their business mentors, as this interaction is a unique aspect of the Academy of Finance program. 

Mentors and Mentees meet once a month (typically 3rd Thursday of the month) for one class period (50 minutes).  During this time, you would counsel, mentor and provide a real-world perspective to what students are learning in their classrooms.  Often these mentoring relationships lead to internship and career opportunities for the students! 
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For more information, please reach out to Kem Mosley at mosleyk@pcsb.org   
The Academy of Finance (AOF) gives high school students an opportunity to learn about and prepare for college careers in business and finance. The mission is to ensure that our students learn business skills to prepare for the future, gain knowledge of money management by making better financial decisions, and practice real-life workplace applications. AOF establishes an on-going relationship that involves corporate executives, school personnel, parents and students, and results in paid internships, scholarships, and employment opportunities.  AOF is recognized as an Academy of Distinction by Pinellas County Schools, and has gained national recognition for eight consecutive years as a National Academy Foundation Distinguished Academy.
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